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April 2017 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
Stowe School Medical Centre Information for New Pupils 
 
While your child is boarding at Stowe School, their medical care is provided by the School Medical Centre. As it 
can take some time to obtain their medical records it is necessary for you to complete a Health History Form 
with as much information as possible. 
 
It is part of your contract with the School to answer this questionnaire fully and to alert the School medical 
team to any changes in the health or wellbeing of your child during their time at Stowe. This information 
remains medically confidential and is important to ensure we can offer your child the most appropriate care 
and support during their time with us. We do not use this information as a screening tool for entry. Please 
contact the medical team directly if you need to discuss this. 
 
It is very important for us to ensure our pupils are fully vaccinated in line with current UK schedules. Please 
attach a photocopy of their vaccination history or a printed summary from your current doctor.  If your child 
needs a catch up or booster dose we will be in touch with you to organise this. 
 
Please return the Health History Form not later than Friday 16 June 2017 to:  
Mrs D Jenkins, Senior Nurse Manager, The Medical Centre, Stowe School, Stowe, Buckingham MK18 5EH 
Or by secure email to djenkins@stowe.co.uk 
 

Failure to return the form will mean that we are unable to register your child for routine care with the School 
medical team. 
 
Full details of the services offered by the Medical Centre are available in the extract from Handbook for 
Parents which can be viewed on the website. 
 
For Boarding Pupils: 
All boarding pupils will be expected to register with me as their NHS GP. Please complete the NHS registration 
form (GMS1). 
 

For Day Pupils: 
Day pupils can be seen as emergencies at the Medical Centre as a Temporary Resident. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Dr Rebecca Pryse 
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